
                        

MARCH 2025 PRAYER LETTER

March 8th 
International Women’s Day, March 8th, is a global 
holiday that is celebrated here in Moldova and is 
equivalent to our Mother’s Day in North America. 
This year each of our church ladies were invited to 
a special tea and were encouraged to also invite 
two guests to come along with them. All together 
we had 29 ladies who attended this special day.  
Our key verse this year was Psalm 34:8, “O taste 
and see that the Lord is good. Blessed is the man 
that trusteth in Him.” Every song, game, poem, 
food, and devotional was an invitation to each of 
them to put their trust and faith in Christ as their 
personal Savior and to see how He can change 
their lives. Please pray for the ladies from the 
church to continue to grow in their faith, but also 
for each of the guests to truly see their need for 
a  Savior.

Training Preachers
After three years of modules, monthly meetings 
and lots of homework, Daniel graduated in March 
from a Biblical Preaching course. He has learned 
and grown as a preacher during these past three 
years and has put much of what he has learned 
into practice as he prepares and preaches every 
week. Besides pastoring, Daniel’s passion is to see 
other Moldovan preachers become more biblical 
in their preaching so that lives in Moldova can be 
reached with the Gospel and changed for God’s 
Glory. Please pray for Daniel as over the next 
three years, he will take what he has learned and 
begin mentoring others here in Moldova. 

Praises
1. Great March 8th outreach
2. Daniel graduating

Prayer Requests
1. Mentoring other preachers
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